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27/06/2023  19:00:222023/1762/P SUPPRT Helen Connor I am writing in strong support of the application for a roof extension at 56 Coity Road. The loss of local families 

in the area is already  having a significant impact on schools and local businesses due to the cost of housing 

and lack of social housing and has already resulted in the closure of two local primary schools as a result of 

falling rolls. it is vital that the local community continues to be supported so that the negative impact of families 

moving out of the area does not continue to affect businesses and schools in order for them to remain viable. 

This extension will enable families to remain in the area. The application appears to be unobtrusive by 

comparison to other buildings in the area and would have no detrimental impact.
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